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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

548 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 7 November 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Moreton Bay/Brisbane River

Activity:  Marine Sediment Study Channel Enhancement Project

Mariners are advised that: 
 
The Port of Brisbane Marine Sediment study and channel enhancement project Survey Program 
within navigable channels of Moreton Bay and the Brisbane River will be conducted from 11 
November 2024 through to 31 December 2024.  Marine sediment sampling will be conducted 
submersible using vibrocoring device deployed from the MV Prime Mover. The vessel will be 
anchored in each location for up to one hour to complete sampling.  The MV Prime Mover will be 
listening on VHF Channel 12 and 16. 
 
Mariners are requested to keep clear of MV Prime Mover and navigate the area of operation with 
caution. 
 
 
 

Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: AUS236 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5BNE02, AU5BNE01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


